
From: Duron, Heidi - LUS
To: Biggs, Lupe
Subject: FW: Light Trespass Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:50:37 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Gregory Epperson <gregdaleepperson@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:47 PM
To: Gonzalez, Magda <Magda.Gonzalez@lus.sbcounty.gov>
Cc: Duron, Heidi - LUS <Heidi.Duron@lus.sbcounty.gov>
Subject: Light Trespass Ordinance

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you can confirm the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello;

I support the Light Trespass Ordinance proposal.

Greg Epperson
Full Time Resident
Monument Manor
Joshua Tree, CA

mailto:Heidi.Duron@lus.sbcounty.gov
mailto:Lupe.Biggs@lus.sbcounty.gov


From: Duron, Heidi - LUS
To: Jane Fawke
Cc: Biggs, Lupe
Subject: RE: Light Trespass Ordinance.
Date: Thursday, November 18, 2021 5:05:44 PM

Thank you for your comments. These will be included in the record for the Board of Supervisors hearing.

Sincerely,

Heidi Duron, MPA
Planning Director
Land Use Services Department
Phone: 909-387-4110
Fax: 909-387-3223
385 N. Arrowhead Ave.
San Bernardino, CA 92415-0187

 
Our job is to create a county in which those who reside and invest can prosper and achieve well-being.
www.SBCounty.gov

 
County of San Bernardino Confidentiality Notice: This communication contains confidential information sent solely
for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this communication, you are not
authorized to use it in any manner, except to immediately destroy it and notify the sender

-----Original Message-----
From: Jane Fawke <laragna.web@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, November 17, 2021 5:53 PM
To: Duron, Heidi - LUS <Heidi.Duron@lus.sbcounty.gov>
Subject: Light Trespass Ordinance.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you can confirm the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Duron,
It is really important to our desert community of Morongo Valley accepts the new L T O.
Soda lights, security lights and floodlights around homes and buildings are extremely deleterious to the landscape,
environment and all life.
I look out of my living room and look at 2 blinding soda lights almost 1/2 a mile away from my property, those
lights disturb my vista and my ability to observe the stars and planets.
Please pass the new L T O.
Thank you in advance,

Jane Fawke
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